
Phil Churilla
Please consider amending the 1971 litter tax law to reflect the types of litter being found in
2025—including construction materials and motor vehicle products. If nearly half of the litter by
weight is from sources that are not taxed under the original law, now is a great time to modernize
the funding for clean up of these untaxed sources of litter. Thank you.


